TENDERS AND REGISTRATIONS NOTICE NO. 2 OF 2022-2024

ADDENDUM NO. 5 (2022-2024)

1. Tana Water Works Development Agency (TWWDA) wishes to draw the attention of all Interested Bidders for the
Tenders/Pre-qualifications No. 2 of 2022-2024, as had been advertised in the MYGOV paper of Tuesday 271 September
2022 to the deletion of tender number TWWDA/T/011/2022-2024 (PROVISION OF MEDICAL INSURANCE
SERVICES) that had erroneously been included in the named print media advert;

2. All interested bidders are advised that this addendum has also been uploaded on the Agency's website
www.tanawwda.go.ke. and the PPIP portal for the purpose of information.

3. This addendum shall form part and be construed as such for the tenders and registrations™ notice referred to herein;

For further clarification, kindly use the email address indicated: ceo@tanawwda.go.ke or info@tanawwda.go.ke

The Chief Executive Officer,

Tana Water Works Development Agency
P.O Box 1292-10100, NYERI

Tel: 061-2032282

Date: 04/10/2022


http://www.tanawwda.go.ke/

